

TOWN of PLYMOUTH

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS BO:MAIN STREET TERRYVILLE, CONNECTICUT 06786



January 22, 2018

Attention Hosier Road Residents:

The Town of Plymouth Police Commission is again reviewing the parking and emergency vehicle access problems on Hosier Road in the Lake Plymouth section of Plymouth.

At our March 13, 2018 meeting, 7 p.m. at Town Hall, we will be discussing the possibility of:

- 1. turning Hosier Road into a One-Way street, or
- 2. making Hosier Road no parking on both sides of the road

If you are unable to attend this meeting, please email your comments to chet63@sbcglobal.net (Chairman Chet Scoville) or kkrasicky@plymouthct.us (Chief Krasicky).

Thank you

Chester Scoville, Jr.

Chairman